


SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the March 6th 2016 BOD Meeting
[bookmark: _GoBack]Officers present:  Alan Raul, John Waller, Bob Styerwalt and Ralph Sutter
Absent:  Earl Kaplan
Other volunteers present:  Peter Stonehewer, Ray Miklas and Ben Hansen
Vice President John Waller called the meeting to order at 12:12 pm.
The minutes of the February 7th 2016 Board of Directors meeting were approved as submitted.
Treasurer Bob Styerwalt updated the BOD on membership.  He expects one member to pay dues at this meeting.  Ben Hansen, who had moved out of state, has moved back to this area and rejoined the group.  Welcome back, Ben.  
Program Chair John Waller initially announced that he had no Second Session presentation lined up for April.  Secretary Ralph Sutter proposed that we offer a roundtable discussion on networked drives, backup strategies and data storage.  He suggested that we form a panel of members to discuss and compare their approaches to these issues.  
Sutter then gave each Board Member a flash drive with the latest version of the SLO Bytes Data Repository.  It contains critical information on the club ranging from documents of incorporation to instructions for brewing coffee.  Ralph distributes an updated version of the repository 3 or 4 times per year.
Ralph will give a presentation on Roku during today’s Second Session.
The meeting ended at 12:32 pm.
